

August 3, 2004

Ronald Leonhardt Office of City Clerk City Hall Common Council 200 E. Wells, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt,

Mr. Gerald Glazer, a long time resident of Sherman Park brought a very good idea to me, and consequently, I would like to request that the one-way city street, running in a Ushape around Gengler Park, be renamed Gengler Way. It is currently named 50 St.

As now marked, it confuses drivers attempting to get to 50 Street from Burleigh Street. Immediately north of Burleigh, 50st Street is a one-way street south. In addition to owning Gengler Park (around which the future Gengler Way would run), St. Joseph Regional Medical Center owns the Healing Garden to the west and the out lot to the west. There are no other property owners on this section of the street.

I rough diagram of the location is attached for reference.

Thank you for considering our request. We look with anticipation to this change.

Sincerely,

Ron Groepper

m & well

President

Estate of Wiscomin Ecomody of Milwakee Signed in my pusue and Day 3,2004

K:\ADMN_SEC\MELODI\LOU\Doc831.doc

ST. JOSEPH'S HOSPITAL PROPERTIËS

